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Okayama University and Saudi Arabia’s King Faisal University 
held their first joint workshop on “Workshop on Environmental 
and Life Science” under the auspices of the Royal Embassy of 
Saudi Arabia at the International House on November 13th. The 
workshop covered topics that included discussions on promoting 
advanced sciences for agriculture, food and the environment in 
collaboration with an oil-producing country in the Middle East.

14 teachers in total from both university’s conducted 
presentations with the topic “Agricultural and Life Science” 
in the morning, and “Environmental Science” in the afternoon. 
There were active discussions on each topic.

The group of visitors from the King Faisal University visited the 
Tsushima Campus and associated facilities and laboratories at 
the Institute of Plant Science and Resources the following day. 
In addition to compliments given to Executive Director and 
Vice-President Nam-ho Huh, in charge of education, there was 
the exchange of opinions with regard to future exchanges.
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